
Circular

Circular No: - BBPSMN/2023/87 Date: 13-02-2023

Subject: Administration of De-Worming Tablet

Dear Parent

This is to bring to your kind notice that we have received a circular from the Ministry of Health &
Directorate of Education, all the schools are requested to administer tablets to the students, as an
initiative to deworming children and is totally safe for them.

The single dose in the form of the tablet would be given to the students of all classes in the school
premises by the qualified school medical staff with your consent.

Since the medicine cannot be given on an empty stomach, you are requested to kindly ensure that
your ward eats something before coming to school.

Kindly fill in the consent form and send it to the class teacher latest by 14th February 2023.

Thanks and Regards

Ms. Rekha Budakoti Ms. Akanksha Sehgal Setia Mr. Harsh Kumar
HeadMistress (Primary) Vice Principal Principal

CONSENT FORM

I allow my ward ____________________________ of class _____ sec ____ to be administered
deworming tablet as a part of Deworming Day initiative of Ministry of Health and Family Welfare
and DOE. I also declare that my ward is not Allergic or under any other medication.

Signature of Parent / Guardian ___________________
Name of Parent / Guardian________________________
Date ___________________


